PE&GE Wolpert
309 /1-5 Narrabeen Street
Narrabeen NSW 2101
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Principal Officer-Land Release

Pittwater Council PITTWATER COUNGIL|
PO Box 882

Mona Vale

NSW 2104

Dear Sir,

PLANNING PROPOSAL PP0007/13

We have received your information concerning the planning proposal for Jackson & Boondah Roads
Warriewood and am favourably impressed with the concept.

The land as outlined is ideal for expansion of shopping facilities that are badly needed as
Warriewood housing and unit development increases.

We would like to see a Grace Bros. or Myers to be part of the complex which would compliment the
existing Centro facility and rival Warringah Mall which will benefit Pittwater and its residents
immensely.

Yours sincerely

y

PE & GE WOLPERT



